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‘Inspiring teaching for ambitious learners’ 

See the castle ahead! Get ready to invade its might walls! Shoot 
a projectile with an archers aim! Head across a drawbridge, 
over the moat and up to the top of the tower… 
 
This term year 2 will meet Rapunzel, who lives in a tall tower 
and will help her build a brand new castle! They will measure 
how tall it is and who has the tallest. They will dig deep and 
make burrows and tunnels just like the animals underground. 
They will read stories about rickety bridges and the trolls who 
live underneath. And finally meet the three little pigs, who 
with the help of volunteer parents, will make a fortress to keep 
them safe from the big bad wolf!  
 
‘No huffing and puffing will blow down your fortress.’ 

Subjects Focus 

English 
Characters descriptions, recounts, 

narratives and letters 

D & T Model Towers and Castles 

Art & Design Sculpture using clay 

Computing Create castles on computer software 

Geography 
Looking at amazing structures around 

the world 

History 
Castles and Castle life, significant 
individuals – Isambard Kingdom 

Brunel 

Mathematics Measures (height) 

P.E 
Defend and attack games ; Balance 

and coordination 

PSHE Dilemmas 

Science 
Living things and their habitats; use 

of everyday materials; 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian,  
 
Welcome to the Year 2 Autumn Term! 
 
It really is a pleasure to be teaching such a lovely class, who have 
made my transition from year 6 to year to very enjoyable. I am 
looking forward to working with such fantastic parents / 
guardians and help every child fulfill their potential this year. 
Letters will be sent out soon for:  a class trip to the Tower of 
London; an opportunity to come in class and do some shared 
learning on the 12th of October; and the provisional dates given for 
the Christmas Nativity. 
 
Regards, 

Mr Eden 

 


